PC Committee

From: Joel Schanker <JoelSchanker@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 7:31 PM

To: PC Committee

Subject: Keep it Public

Dear Planning Committee,

Please keep Keawekapu beack public. | was there yesterday. | live in Huelo and work in Kihei. It is a special
place. Please do a site investigation, deferral, a master plan, and community meetings. Such an important
place deserves careful scrutiny. Thank you for your attention.

Aloha,
Joel Schanker



